
 

 

 

President’s Message 

 
Orange County, Florida Quarterly Newsletter 

Wow! Hopefully everyone has survived this very HOT SUMMER without our air conditioners going day and 
night. 
 

A reminder that the Hurricane season is here and hopefully everyone is prepared with insurance on our 
homes.  If not, remember that once you apply for your insurance it takes 30 days before it takes effect. 
Now is the time to call your insurance company and get protected.  Remember once there is a tropical 
storm it is too late to apply for insurance.  
 

Pine Castle Safe Communities Preservation Association (PCSCPA) members voted at the June 3, 2019 
meeting to return to our once a month meeting. We will meet on the first Monday of every month unless it 
is a holiday. The other exception is the October meeting. We will meet on Tuesday October 1, 2019 at the 
YMCA for our National Night Out. 
 

Dates to remember:  

 September 14, 2019 – 9 AM to 1PM – District 3 Community Leadership Conference –  
The Florida Hotel, 1500 Sand Lake Road, Orlando, FL – hosted by Mayra Uribe, Orange County 
Commissioner, District 3. 

 October 1, 2019 – 5 PM to 8 PM - National Night Out – Join us for a fun filled night at the YMCA on 
Oak Ridge Rd. 

 October 5, 2019 – 7:30 AM to 2 PM - 24
th

 Annual Orange County Community Conference – 9400 
Universal Blvd. Orlando, FL. 

 October 5, 2019 – 6 PM to 9 PM - 4
th

 Annual BBQ, Beer & Bluegrass, music by Late Fer, dinner - 
Bagshaw Park, Edgewood. Adults $20.00, Under 21 $12.00, Under 6 Free. 

 November 4, 2019 - Nomination/Election of PCSCPA Officers for 2020-2021 at PCSCPA meeting.   

 December 2, 2019 – Installation of PCSCPA officers.  PCSCPA annual Christmas Party. Bring a 
favorite covered dish (vegetable, meat, dessert, etc.)  to share and join in the fun. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    

 
 

 
 
 
 

Pine Castle Safe Communities Preservation Assn., Inc. 
7:00 P.M. on the 1

st
 Monday of every month (except holidays) 

at Pine Castle Woman’s Club – 5901 S. Orange Ave. 

Please attend these community meetings and get involved with Safe Neighborhood projects. 
 

 

 

 
 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  

IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

Pine Castle Preservation Press 
FALL 2019 

Pine Castle Safe Communities Preservation Assn., Inc. 

A volunteer association for Residents and Businesses of Pine Castle recognized as a 501(c)(3) 

public charity by the Internal Revenue Service. 
 

Proof of certification is available upon request.  

For volunteer opportunities call 407-401-2387. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

October 1
st

   
National Night Out 
 

October 5
th

       
24th Annual 
Community 
Conference 
 

November 4
th

  
Community Meeting 
 

December 2
nd

   
PCSCPA Christmas 
Party 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

From the Desk of the President – Jo’an Rice 
 
 

Hello Neighbors, 
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201 9 Board Members 
 

President .................... ……….Jo’an Rice 
1st  Vice President………….Ana Chapin 
2nd Vice President ...... ..June Schumann 
Recording Secretary .. ..Jeff Leadbeater 
Treasurer ................... Jackie Davenport 

Parliamentarian .......... .....…REDACTED 

Concerned about 
your privacy? 

 

Learn how to verify 
whether your mail, 
phone call, or field 
representative is from 
the U.S. Census 
Bureau at 
www.census.gov/progra
ms-
surveys/surveyhelp.html.  

When it’s time to respond to the U.S. Census, most households with receive an invitation in the 
mail. Every household will have the option of responding online, by mail, or by phone.  

  

http://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/surveyhelp.html
http://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/surveyhelp.html
http://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/surveyhelp.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
  

Hello Neighbor, 
 

Summertime is ending but fall is right around the corner! We continue to be engaged in our communities 

and invite you to visit us downtown and at our remote office locations. 
 

Chickasaw  

Library Branch 

870 N. Chickasaw Tr.  

2
nd

 Thursday of every month 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Southeast  

Library Branch 

5575 S. Semoran Blvd.  

4
th

 Thursday of every month 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Main Office 

 

201 S. Rosalind Ave.,  

5
th

 floor 

Downtown Orlando 
 

District 3 Notables: 
 

Summer Olympics of Reading Literacy Program 
This program aimed to increase the summer reading rate within the Title 1 schools in the district. It was 

an amazing success! 

 
 

an amazing success! We concluded our summer literacy program with a fun back to school backpack giveaway and pizza party. 

Participating parents and children received backpacks, raffle gifts, and prizes for their hard work.  
 

Back to School 
We are gearing up for back to school! I collaborated with numerous organizations across the district, distributing backpacks, school 

supplies, and other essentials to ensure our kids are ready for the fall. Thanks to the generosity of various sponsors, we were able to 

give away over 500 backpacks and thousands of school supplies to children in District 3. 

 

Community Leadership Conference 
Our office is hosting our inaugural Community Leadership Conference this fall! Join us Saturday, September 14, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 1 

p.m., at the Florida Hotel, 1500 Sand Lake Road Orlando, Florida 32809. This is an opportunity for all community organization 

leaders, HOA board members, and residents who want to become more involved and learn ways you can be more effective within our 

community. There will be an “Orange County Hour” dedicated to four key Orange County agencies followed by three distinct 

informative sessions. We will end with a lunch discussion and Q&A led by Commissioner Uribe. There are only 100 spots available so 

be sure to RSVP when the invites go out! We hope to see you there! 
 

Best Regards, 

 
 

Mayra Uribe     

Email: District3@ocfl.net 

Phone: 407.836.7350 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

    

 

 

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 
Full Page Ad 8” x 10”  Half Page Ad 5” x 8”  Quarter Page Ad 4” x 5” 
One Quarter $250  One Quarter $130  One Quarter $ 70 
Four Quarters $900  Four Quarters $500  Four Quarters $260 
  
Business Card 2 ¼” x 3 ½  2 Line Ads  
One Quarter $ 35   One Quarter $ 25 
Four Quarters $130  Four Quarters $ 90   
2 Line Ads       
 

Call   407-401-2387 
Circulation 4,500+ 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Commissioner’s Corner 
Mayra Uribe, District 3 

Pine Castle’s 5th Annual 

National Night Out 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Orange County Sheriff’s Office 

Commissioner Mayra Uribe 

Orange County Station 51 Fire Department 

Live Music by the Rollables – featuring Andy Costantini 

 

Vendors 

FREE food and giveaways! 

(While supplies last) 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Sponsored By:  

 

 

 

 

 

and 
 

PINE CASTLE SAFE COMMUNITIES PRESERVATION ASSOCIATION 
 

 

Partnering with South Orlando YMCA 
 

 
 

 

Tuesday, October 1, 2019 
5:00 PM – 8:00 PM at the YMCA  

814 W. Oak Ridge Road 
 

Our theme this year is: Neighborhood Beautification 
 

 

The annual Orange County Community 
Conference provides you an opportunity 
to learn innovative ways to improve your 

neighborhood! 
 
Workshops offer topics for individual 
citizens, voluntary neighborhood 
organizations, HOAs and other 
community groups. This year there will 
be breakfast, lunch, door prizes, 
community leader awards, and an 
opportunity for citizens to chat with 
Orange County Mayor Jerry L. Demings!   

 
Register at 

www.ocfl.net/CommunityConference 
 

mailto:District3@ocfl.net
http://www.ocfl.net/CommunityConference

